

8th Grade Newsletter



mbeck@smsrockets.net 618-240-2551

NEWS

What a fun week it has been! We all had the best time on the field trip and can't believe that such an amazing formation is so close to our hometown.

We are looking forward to next week 10/9 when we head to the pumpkin patch with our little buddies! This will only be a half day trip and will be back for our afternoon classes. If you have not sent \$6 with your child, please be sure they have that for the trip! This ensures they have a ticket into the patch as well as a pumpkin to take home.

October 16 is the end of the first quarter! This year is flying by!! Attached to this letter is the sign up for parent teacher conferences. If you wish to have a meeting with any or all of your child's teachers, please fill out this form and send it back by Oct II, so we can get you scheduled.



In The Classroom

Language Arts: DAR Essay, Abandon Places Scary Story

Science: Acids and Bases - Test on Friday

Math: Solving & graphing I- and 2-step equations; mini quizzes throughout the week.

Religion: Biblical literature/ Morning Prayer Quiz 10/8

Social Studies: Topic 8-3 The Outbreak of the Civil War, Quiz Tuesday

Important Dates

Oct II – PTC Request Due Back

Oct 16-End of 1st Quarter, Report

cards sent home

Oct-17-Prayer Partner Mass,

8:00am

Oct-19-Oktoberfest (

@SMS

Parking Lot, 7-IIpm

Oct-21-25Parent-Teacher

Conferences

Oct 29 - Thunderbolt Hockey

Game

Oct 30 - Picture Retake Day